


LEGAL NOTICE

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town of Charlotte will hold a special public end of year meeting on Wednesday, December 27, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at the Sinclairville Volunteer Fire Department, 30 Main St, Sinclairville, NY.  Anyone interested is welcome to attend.

By order of the Town Board.

Susan L. Peacock
Town Clerk


